
Los Angeles Police Commission 100 West 1st Street, Room 134 Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Members of the Los Angeles Police Commission, 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the troubling relationship between the Los 
Angeles Police Department (LAPD) and the Church of Scientology. The collusion between the 
LAPD, the City Attorney's Office, and Scientology is unethical, abusive, and disturbing at the 
very least. 

Through California Public Records Act (CPRA) requests, it has come to light that there is 
evidence of collusion between the LAPD and the Church of Scientology. These emails 
demonstrate a coordinated effort to target and suppress protesters who are bravely trying to bring 
awareness to the grave human rights abuses within Scientology, including slave labor, child 
abuse, and elder abuse.  The attached is only one email sample.  There are many more which also 
include lies from scientology about the protesters to influence the LAPD perception.  It is 
disgusting!! 

This collusion not only undermines the credibility and integrity of the LAPD, but it also raises 
serious questions about the city's commitment to protecting the First Amendment rights of its 
citizens. Why is the city seemingly intent on violating and denying a person's right to free speech 
and peaceful assembly? What is the City Government trying to hide by aligning itself with an 
organization that has been widely criticized for its abusive practices? 

It is imperative that the Los Angeles Police Commission conducts a thorough investigation into 
these allegations and takes appropriate action to ensure that the LAPD operates with 
transparency and accountability. The public has a right to know the extent of the LAPD's 
involvement with Scientology and to be assured that their rights will not be trampled upon to 
protect the interests of a powerful organization. 

I urge you to address this matter with the seriousness it deserves and to take swift and decisive 
action to restore public trust in the LAPD. The residents of Los Angeles deserve a police 
department that is free from undue influence and dedicated to upholding the principles of justice 
and equality. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

Chiara Zona 

 



 


